Board Report 9/9/24

The new football/soccer fields at the middle school are all ready to be planted. We are going to
seed the last week of September.

A new handicap ramp and stairs were built at the street entrance of the Old gym.

Now that school has started we have a variety of problems popping up, everything from HVAC
units having trouble, to drinking faucets and plugged plumbing.

Mowing and irrigating is going well, with the exception of our oldest lawn mower quit.

Dan Aberasturi.



